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December 2024

Save the Date:

Santa Shop

A note from the Principal:

12/3 - MAP Testing Begins
12/4 - 1st Grade Fire Ed. Presentation
12/5 - Choir Performance 4pm @ Shaw
12/7 - Choir Performance 6pm @ Swan Lake
12/9 - 12/13 - Santa Shop 
12/13 - Spirit Day / Eagle Buck Store 
12/18 - Holiday Sing-along 8:30am

                        1/2 Day 11am Dismissal
12/19 - 1/2 Day 11am Dismissal

Holiday Sing-Along

Scan the QR code to offer
parent/community feedback to

our school administration!

Our annual holiday sing-along will be held at 8:30am on
December 18th. Students will line that parent pick up area.
Parents are asked to stand on the opposite side.  Everyone
is encouraged to dress from head to toe in their favorite
holiday gear!

The Santa Shop will be open the week of December 9th from 7:50am-1pm in the
Multi-Purpose Room. Be on the look out for the flyer and envelope that is being
sent home. If shopping, please indicate who your child is shopping for and how
much they are to spend. Parents are welcome to come shop with their child,
however, volunteers will be available to assist students in shopping for their loved
ones.

Volunteering!
Looking to volunteer? We have multiple opportunities this
month to help out! We are looking for volunteers to assist with
the  Santa Shop and the Eagle Buck Store. Reach out to Ms.
Mack for details. 

It’s the most wonderful time of the year!

Greetings from the Oakland Primary School Eagles!
We are super excited about the wonderful things happening
right here in our building. We are celebrating our students
accomplishing the first semester and meeting academic and
behavior WIGs. We are giving back to the community through
angle tree donations and encouraging our students to be
compassionate during this season.
Continue to check our social media and school website for
opportunities and ways in which you can help.
As the holidays approach we want to wish you and your
family a prosperous, safe, and exciting few weeks away from
school. Take time to remember our military families that
may be experiencing this holiday without close family and
send them well wishes. 
We are looking forward to welcoming you all back in January
2025!

Happy Holidays!
Principal Wright

Participation is optional.
Students may participate as

little or as much as they wish.


